
Jan 25, 2024 

 

Amendment to  

2023-2024 Winter Series Notice of Race 

 

To All Competitors: 

As a result of freezing weather for Saturday, Jan 20th & Sunday, Jan 21st, all 

racing was canceled and skippers notified. 

LCYC Race Director has decided to reschedule January 2024 racing for 

this coming weekend, Saturday, Jan 27th, for Keel boats and Sunday, Jan 

28th for Board boats.  Each fleet will have the normal protocol of two (2) 

races for Saturday Keel boats and three (3) races for Board boats on 

Sunday. 

 

As outlined in the Racing Rules of Sailing for 2021-2024, Part 1, 

“Fundamental Rules”, paragraph 3:  Decision to Race: 

“The responsibility for a boat’s decision to participate in a race or to 

continue racing is hers alone.” 


